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NOTE FROM THE MINISTRY OF CULTURE OF HAITI OFFERING TO HOST

THE SIXTH INTER-AMERICAN MEETING OF MINISTERS OF CULTURE AND 

HIGHEST APPROPRIATE AUTHORITIES IN THE FRAMEWORK OF CIDI

Permanent Mission of Haiti

to the

Organization of American States

MPH-OEA:  214/13 

The Permanent Mission of Haiti to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the OAS Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and has the honor to forward herewith, for the relevant purposes, a letter (MC/JD/BM/0451-13) dated September 9, 2013, from the Haitian Minister of Culture, Ms. Josette DARGUSTE, to Ambassador Duly Brutus, Permanent Representative of Haiti to the OAS, regarding proposed new dates for holding the Sixth Meeting of Ministers of Culture and Highest Appropriate Authorities of the member states of the Organization.

Bearing in mind the concerns expressed by the Secretariat, the Ministry of Culture proposes that the Meeting be held on August 12 and 13, 2014.


The Secretariat should be advised that the proposed theme is still:  Cultural Interdependence amidst Globalization.


The Permanent Mission of Haiti to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September13, 2013

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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